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OFFICIAL 

 

Dear Associate 

 

To assist the Deputy President, and those parties participating in the Conference on 24 May 2021, the 

Commonwealth has prepared an updated version of the Aide Memoir it provided to the Commission 

at the hearing on 4 and 5 September 2019, setting out the Australian Government’s role in the early 

childhood sector. 

 

The Aide Memoir has been updated to reflect current figures and recent announcements in the May 

2021 budget. 

 

Regards, 

___________________________ 

Stephen Reeves 

Senior Lawyer 

Australian Government Solicitor 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/caeremuneration/submissions/am20189-sub-ausgov-210521.pdf

